
TOWN OF OTEGO 

October 20, 2021 

 

 

The Town Board of the Town of Otego held a special board meeting on Wednesday, October 20, 2021 at 
5:00 pm at the Municipal Building, 3526 State Highway 7, Otego, New York. The purpose of the meeting 

was to work on the tentative 2022 budget. 

 
The following members were present: 

   

Joseph Hurlburt  Town Supervisor 
  Terry Brown  Councilperson 

  Royce Livingston Councilperson 

  Barbara Stanton  Councilperson 

  David Sheldon  Councilperson 
  JR Hurlburt  Highway Supt. 

 

   
The board met with the bookkeeper to complete work on the tentative budget from the estimates 

submitted. 

 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:21 pm. 

         

 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
 

Teresa Sears 

Town Clerk 
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